New Business- Dave Sholar NORRR (Kansas City Preparedness Amateur Radio Club--KCPARC) requested
if their Tuesday Night Net on the SSARC Repeater could be changed to Monday Night (6:00 PM). That
request was approved. The Club Secretary will inform Dave of this decision.

SSARC Website- For the period Dec 19, 2012 to Jan 15, 2013 there were 76 visits, of which 65 were
unique or 76% new visitors and 24% returning visitors.

Meeting Adjourned.
50/50 Tickets - 12 tickets purchased, numbered 939079 through 939090. Club received $6.00.

John W7THY will provide snacks for the February meeting. Forrest KDORSX has volunteered for March;
Howard KDOTLR has volunteered for April.

Presentation/Demonstration: John W7THY demonstrated a loop antenna and related software.
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